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Til: Schou, Lone; Madsen, S;aren R.N.

Cc: Hall, Damien; Jakobsen, Dorte Skjatt

Emne: GPCR Process [SEC=UNCLASSIFIED]

Dear Lone E
Thank you for your recent email regarding your ongoing assessment of the Department’s Duly Reasoned
Request (DRR) and Orica’s export applications,

As you are gettirig closer to finalising your assessment; I thought it would be appropriate to provide you
with the current status of Mr Trevor Bridie’s concerns regarding the SIA report in relation to the GPCR
process,

In response to the Department’s letter of 27 March 2009, Mr Bridle has made contact with the Department
and with SIA. , . '

In responding, Mr Bridle says that he did not receive the SIA letter of 11 June 2008. Furthet contact
between Mr Bridle and SIA suggests that SIA had an out of date address for Mr Bridle. '

SIA has provided Mr Bridle with a copy of the original letter and invited him to discuss his concerns with
SIA. At this stage, it is not clear whether Mr Bridle will accept STA’s invitation.

SIA also is writing to Mr Bridle addressing each of the concerns he has expressed in his letter to our
Minister. We will provide a copy of the SIA letter to you as soon as it is available. -

In the meantime, and notwithstanding Mr Bridle’s criticisms, SIA has confirmed to us that the SIA report is
correct in concluding that the GPCR process cannot deal with the Orica HCB waste within a reasonable
. time frame. ‘ :

Please let us know if you need additional information.
Best regards
Barry

Dr Bany Reville

Assistant Secratary

Environment Protection Branch

Department of the Environment, Water, Heritage and the Arts
GPO Box 787

Canberra ACT 2601

Australia

Ph +61 (0)2 6274 1622

Fax +61 (0)2 6274 1164

barry.reville@envfronment.gov_au
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